
Phillip E. M. Leith Memorial Award - 2014             Page 1 of 1 

 

 

 

Maralynn Wilkinson UE (L) with Bonnie Schepers UE, President UELAC 

 

Maralynn Wilkinson UE 

 
he Victoria Branch of the UELAC hereby names Mrs. Maralynn Wilkinson UE as our candidate for the 

2014 Phillip Leith Memorial Award. 

 

Maralynn has been a member since 1980 and received her loyalist certificate in 1986/87 for her loyalist ancestor 

Frederick Keller of the King’s Rangers. He settled in Fredericksburg. 

 

Maralynn became more involved after 2001 and has since held Executive offices of Treasurer, Director and 

Genealogist. She managed the book table, assisted with displays in libraries, volunteered at public events and 

was willing to assist in any way she could. 

 

Maralynn is dependable and hard working never stinting of her time.  She is an approachable and friendly 

genealogist and has assisted numerous members in successfully qualify for their UE designation. 

 

We hope you will consider this worthy candidate. 

 

Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Aurelie Stirling UE, President UELAC Victoria Branch 
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